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AUGUST 31, 2023-SEPTEMBER 30, 2023 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE CITIZENS OF GEORGETOWN, HORRY, AND WILLIAMSBURG 
COUNTIES: 

 
The Waccamaw Regional Council of Governments (WRCOG) is seeking comments on the 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Plan.  
 

 WRCOG and GSATS are the recipients of federal-aid highway funds authorized under 
Titles I and V of the Intermodal Surface Transportation Efficiency Act of 1991 (ISTEA), 
Pub. L. 102-240, 105 Stat. 1914, Titles I, III, and V of the Transportation Equity Act for 
the 21st Century (TEA-21, Pub. L. 105-178, 112 Stat. 107. 
 

 GSATS is the recipient of federal transit funds authorized by Titles I, III, V, and VI of 
ISTEA, Pub. L. 102-240 or by Federal transit laws in Title 49, U.S. Code, or Titles I, II, 
and V of the Teas-21, Pub. L. 105-178. 

 
The DBE Plan is available for public review on the WRCOG website at www.wrcog.org, the 
GSATS website at www.gsats.org, and at the main office located at 1230 Highmarket Street, 
Georgetown, SC, 29440. Please contact the main office at 843-546-8502 if you need any assistance. 
All written comments received on or before September 30, 2023, will be considered. 
 
 

Please send comments to: 
 

Waccamaw Regional Council of Governments  
Attn: Elizabeth Tucker 
1230 Highmarket Street 

Georgetown, SC 29440-3227 
Or by e-mail to: etucker@wrcog.org 


